
 Welcome to LISA Springdale's 2025–2026 School Year! 

It’s almost time for our New Student Check-In and Kindergarten Screening! 

 When: Monday, July 21, 2025 

 

 To help make check-in faster, please complete the Online Check-In form and the Meal 
Application before you arrive.   

Please Bring: 

 Any paperwork for services your child currently receives: 

● Speech Therapy 
● Occupational or Physical Therapy 
● ABA Services 
● Important Medical or Developmental Diagnosis 

This information helps us plan the right support for your child from day one! 

 

 Kindergarten Families 

Please click here to sign up for a 30-minute time slot to bring your child for the kindergarten 
screening. This quick screening helps assess early learning skills. 

 While children are with our teachers, parents will attend an informational presentation about 
our school and have the chance to ask questions. 

 

  1st–7th Grade Families 

You’re welcome to attend a presentation at a time that works best for you — no appointment 
needed. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScIjJWw5nyuC1IE3zkSmWJbIMeXA8LY_QeJk1kAkRUWqu93fw/viewform
https://linqconnect.com/public/meal-application/new?identifier=7LK2QZ
https://linqconnect.com/public/meal-application/new?identifier=7LK2QZ
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A44A8A72EAAFAC34-57492345-kindergarten


 Presentations begin every 30 minutes, starting at 9:00 AM, with the last one starting at 4:30 
PM. 
Please note: Our staff will take a lunch break from 12:00–1:00 PM. 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you! 
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